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Dear Mark 

 

Petition P-04-572 Grants for Flood Resilience. 

 

The Petitions Committee has considered the following petition: 

 

We call on the National Assembly for Wales to urge the Welsh Government to 

approve grants for properties that have recently flooded to fund work to make 

them more resilient to future flooding.  

 

At our meeting on 12 July, we agreed to close the petition but in doing so ask the 

Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee to note the issues 

raised by the petition in considering your forward work programme.   

 

The full history of the Petitions Committee’s consideration of the petition can be 

found at: 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=10529  

 

This includes correspondence from the petitioner, the Minister for Natural 

Resources, Natural Resources Wales and the Association of British Insurers. 

 

Mike Hedges AC/AM 

Cadeirydd/ Chair 

http://www.senedd.assembly.wales/mgIssueHistoryHome.aspx?IId=10529

